April 22, 2004

MEMORANDUM

TO:  

Vice President Anne Gormly

FROM:  
Beth Rushing



SUBJECT:
Degree designations for CRJU, POLS, and SOCI

The Department of Government & Sociology in the School of Liberal Arts & Sciences is requesting that the following actions be taken in regards to these undergraduate degree designations within the department:

1) the Bachelor of Science in Political Science be deactivated;

2) the Bachelor of Science in Sociology be deactivated;

3) the Bachelor of Science in Criminal Justice be renamed to Bachelor of Arts in Criminal Justice.

These changes have been approved by the SoLAS Curriculum and Instruction Committee.  I submit them now for consideration by you and Academic Governance.

The resulting changes would mean that the undergraduate degrees in CRJU, POLS, and SOCI would only be offered under the Bachelor of Arts designation.  The CRJU program is now only offered as a BS; the request for CRJU, then, is for the BS to be changed to BA. With SOCI and POLS, we are simply asking for the deletion of the BS degree, leaving the BA degree.

We ask that the changes go into effect at the beginning of fall semester 2005.
Thank you for considering our recommendations.  Please call if you have any questions.

BR/alp

Enc.

C:  Mike Digby

